 Regular Arkansas Congress of Christian Education
Office of the Dean

P. O. Box 9792 < > Pine Bluff, AR 71611

December 22, 2015

Dear Moderators and Pastors:

We desire to provide an equipping ministry for your members that will be informative, inspirational and empowering and that will enhance the mission and ministry endeavors that you have at your church. Please tell us what your needs are by completing the following survey. We have suggested some areas of emphasis, but we invite you to add others as you see fit. 

Please complete the survey and return to the dean’s office by January 11, 2016. You are welcome to return the survey via email or postal service.


If you have any questions, please give me a call at (870) 540-9564. Thank you in advance for your input.

Ronald S. Laurent

Dr. Ronald S. Laurent, Dean
Christian Education Needs Survey

Directions: Please put an “X” in the column which best represents your Christian Education needs listed below.

How interested are your members in the Certificate of Progress Program?

	Not Interested
	Somewhat Interested
	Interested
	Very Interested

	
	X
	
	


Comments:


























How interested are your members in courses to support areas of Church Ministry?

	Ministry Area
	Not Interested
	Somewhat Interested
	Interested
	Very Interested

	Sunday School
	
	
	X
	

	Church Administration
	
	X
	
	

	Mission
	
	
	X
	

	Evangelism
	
	
	X
	

	Laymen
	
	X
	
	

	Youth/Young People
	
	X
	
	

	Ushers
	
	X
	
	

	Music
	
	X
	
	

	Young Pastors/Ministers
	X
	
	
	

	Please list below any other areas of emphasis you might have and indicate your level of interest.

	Conflict Resolution
	
	X
	
	

	Group Leadership
	
	X
	
	

	Leadership Development
	
	
	X
	

	Theology/Doctrine
	
	
	X
	

	Bible Hermeneutics
	
	
	X
	


